
 
STANDARDS COMMITTEE – 29 SEPTEMBER 2010 
 
REFERRRAL TO COUNCIL 
 
9. APPOINTMENT OF VICE-CHAIR 
 
The term of office of the Vice-Chair, Mr Ken Harrison, was due to expire on 31 
October, 2010 and the Committee was requested to make a recommendation to 
Council on the appointment of a Vice-Chair for a four year period commencing on 1 
November, 2010. 
  
Resolved – That this Committee recommend to Council that Mr Ken Harrison 
be appointed Vice-Chair of the Standards Committee for a four year period 
commencing on 1 November, 2010. 
 


